
16th May 2023

Naming Rights to the OLS Sports Dome

Dear Parents & Guardians

Many thanks in advance for your continued support with the OLS Sports Dome project. This
project has been in the planning process for the past 10 years and has undergone many
twists and turns.

As you know, once complete, the Dome will hold 3 full size basketball courts/ 6 badminton
courts/ 2 futsal pitches, 2 volleyball courts and 2 tennis courts (all lined on top of each other).
There will also be a separate multi surface mini astro turf pitch, changing rooms, PE seminar
room and PE office. It will be a wonderful facility not only for the school but also for the local
community. Our intention is to rent out the Dome after school and at weekends when not in
use by OLS, to assist funding .

We are very excited that the €1.8 million project is finally nearing completion and we hope to
be able to use it by early to mid September this year. We have already received a Capital
Sports grant of €150,000 and the remainder of the costs is self funded.

To assist our continuing fundraising campaign we have decided to sell the naming rights to
the Dome. We look forward to hearing from any appropriate business who would like the
OLS Sports Dome named after them.

We envisage that it will be in great demand during rental periods and that it will be a
landmark in the local area. If this is something that you or your business is interested in I
would be delighted to discuss it with you.

Best wishes

Marguerite Gorby
Principal


